From: Danner, Dave (UTC) 
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2008 4:28 PM
To: Wyse, Lisa (UTC)
Subject: Notice for inclusion in UE-072300, UG-072301, U-072375

On Wednesday, June 25, 2008, members of the Board of Directors and executives of the Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance (NEEA) met with the three UTC commissioners, Executive Director David Danner, and Senior Policy Advisor Dick Byers to discuss recent NEEA governance changes and ongoing activities of the organization.  Cal Shirley of Puget Sound Energy attended in his capacity as chair of the NEEA Board’s Strategic Planning Committee.  

No matters related to the pending Puget rate cases (UE-072300, UG-072301) or property transfer case (U-072375) were discussed.  However, because of Mr.Shirley’s affiliation with Puget Sound Energy, we are requesting that this notice be placed in the case files.  

David Danner

Executive Director

Washington Utilities and Transportation Committee 

